
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Dolan Sewer Credit 

 

DATE: February 21, 2017 
 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

In January, after the December 2016 readings had been collected, Aftin noticed a 

significant increase in a residential property. She contacted the homeowner and 

they arranged for a family member to meet one of our employees at the home. 

Upon arriving at the home, Wes could hear water running while he was standing 

outside of the home. They determined that the leak was underneath a part of the 

home that did not have a crawl space or access to the pipes. They decided to turn 

the water off until the leak could be fixed. The leak began sometime in December 

2016 and we shut the water off on 1/3/17. The sewer charges added up to 

$3,498.74. 

 

After following our crediting procedure, we came up with a total credit of 

$3,292.38. This was reviewed by the Public Works Commission and they 

recommend crediting for the leak that didn’t enter the sewer system per the City 

policy.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion to approve the sewer credit of $3,292.38 for Jamey Dolan at 513 State 

Street East.  


